
15.12.22 

 

Mr. Stanislas Poniatowski, Founder and President 

ARPE Foundation 

 

Dear Mr. Poniatowski, 

 

I am profoundly touched by your very generous support of three of our most 

promising students.  The ARPE Scholarships Program has established itself as one of 

the most prestigious programs in JAMD, enabling the most talented students to 

concentrate on their artistic and academic development. 

The support you are providing means so much to these students and enables them 

to spread the beauty of music in their unique individual way. We are all so 

strengthened and bolstered by your interest and your help.   

With best regards,  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Revital Hachamoff 

Dean of Students 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


